
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (April 9, 2020) – Port Authority bus and light rail 
service will operate on the current modified weekday service on Friday, April 
10, 2020. 

Port Authority’s Downtown Service Center will be closed in observance of 
Good Friday. Customer Service will be available from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
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